Subject: Reference: 2022/3635/P

Dear Kate

| am a resident at 42 belsize park gardens and have seen notice that howit road project which was rejected has now
come up again fir the same project .

| feel the building would change dramatically It would certainly effect the limited light into my flat having yet
another level and the destruction alone and a really sad change aesthetically | would strongly object to the project

Yours sincerely
Gillian caplan



